
Ashley and Michael Adam  

2105 East Lafayette Place 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

ashleyannadam@gmail.com  

608-358-9496 

 

February 19, 2024 

 

Chris Lee 

Staff Assistant 

City of Milwaukee 

200 East Wells Street 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

clee@milwaukee.gov  

 

Dear Mr. Lee, 

 

We are writing to express support for the Hambrook family’s proposed solar panel installation at 

2015 North Lake Drive (file # 231219).  Our home is located directly across the intersection and 

we are not concerned about the view of the solar panels. 

 

Solar energy plays a vital role in reducing our carbon footprint and promoting sustainable 

practices. It is essential to balance innovative green policies with historic preservation, ensuring 

that our neighborhood remains environmentally conscious while respecting its rich history.  We 

believe this project is consistent with historic preservation principles as the panels will not be 

visible from the main elevation and do not detract from the architectural features of the Hambrook 

home, in our opinion. 

 

We believe that supporting projects like this demonstrates a commitment to sustainable living 

while preserving the unique character of our neighborhood.   

 

Thank you for considering our feedback. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ashley and Michael Adam 
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